
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday, March 3, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 
 

• FRESHMEN!  Our March Eat and Complete sessions for Math and Spanish is today!  If 
you are a 9th grader and need some focused time, visit Mr. Challman for math support,  in 
room C204, and Ms. Beaman for Spanish help, in Room C101. Snacks provided. 

• I hope you remembered your artwork and entry form because the deadline for the district 
art show, is today! Drop off at any art teacher’s room or the main Office with the 
permission form filled out!   

• Reminder - Tomorrow at 7am in the Little Theater is the March meeting for National 
Honor Society 
 

 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 

 


